
                                                                                                  

Notice  

 

Members of the legal profession and the general public are hereby 

informed that due to logistics issues, the Office of the DPP is not in a 

position to issue printed copies of briefs and that there would be an 

inordinate delay in processing new applications for communication of 

prosecution materials until further notice. 

An application for Brief must be made as far as possible no later than 45 

days before the returnable date/trial date. (Re: Circular No.1 of 2012)  

The Office of the DPP apologises for any inconvenience caused and relies 

on the usual understanding and cooperation of the public. 

 

Disclosure Unit 

Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions 
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